SUMMARY FROM BOA MEETING 2/22/09 

Motions and other Action Approved
· Revenue from Credit card to continue $1 Senior gift match on-going.

· Leadership Scholarship proposal adopted with review at May meeting 2010.

· BOA President will write letter to College President regarding coordination of alumni outreach.

· Amelia Wilcox and Jim Cole will join the Administrative Committee 

Other Action 
· Recommendations were made to focus on relationship building, establish goals and objectives, and incorporate a matrix to measure outcomes.

· Carrie will send a copy of the Committee’s web-page wish list to the full Board of Alumni.

· APP staff will look at possibilities for other Facebook pages by affinity group and region.
· Terry and Andrew will prepare a report on the Credit Program.

· Fundraising Committee will discuss proposals for promoting the credit card and present at May meeting.
· Fundraising committee will be sending a survey to BOA members about ways they can be involved in support of the college.
· Administrative Committee will be sending a final slate of nominations for the May elections.
Other Reminders 
· Board Members who have not given to the College this fiscal year consider doing so by May 9th meeting.

· Nominations for  BOA for the May election were due on March 7th.  Members are encouraged to review final slate of candidates that will be offered by Administrative Committee before May meeting.

· If you plan on participating in Commencement please turn in your regalia forms.

· Please sign-up for your Reunion Year Facebook class and friend Palatine Pioneers.

· Check-out the L&C Web-design block at: http://media.lclark.edu/  and give your feedback.
· Please contact Andrew if you want to volunteer to:

· Work with general planning of the Reunion programs

· Work with the Student Alumni Association

· Want to host a dinner for alumni in your city or another  
Next Meeting Next Meeting, Saturday May 9th
